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Thursday 7th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Poetry Recital - 'Change Sings' by Amanda Gorman 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Poetry Recital, featuring performances by our 

talented Year 1 to Year 6 students. This event will showcase their understanding and 

appreciation of poetry, inspired by the wonderful book 'Change Sings' written by Amanda 

Gorman. 

The Poetry Recital will take place on Friday, 15th September, at 2:30 PM in our school hall. 

We kindly request that you arrive promptly to ensure a smooth and enjoyable event for all 

attendees. 

 

The recital is an exciting opportunity for your child to showcase their literary skills and creativity 

in the form of public speaking and performance. The children along with their teachers have 

been working very hard to prepare for this special occasion. We feel immensely proud of how 

focused and enthusiastically they have begun this year, and we are confident you will be too. 

Please note that once the recital has finished, you are welcome to collect your child from the 

school hall. This will provide an excellent opportunity for you to engage with their experience, 

celebrate their achievement, and discuss their journey in the world of poetry. 

We encourage you to discuss 'Change Sings' with your child, as it will enhance their 

understanding of the recital and stimulate meaningful conversations at home. You may find it 

beneficial to explore Amanda Gorman's work further, as she is a talented poet who has inspired 

countless individuals with her words. 

We are excitedly looking forward to welcoming our wider Radley Primary School family to our 

Poetry Recital. We genuinely believe it will be a wonderful opportunity for you to witness your 

child's growth and be part of our vibrant community. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Thomas 

Headteacher 
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